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ICO News: G7 data protection and privacy authorities’ meeting, September 2021: communiqué 

The UK Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) brought together data protection and privacy authorities from 
G7 countries, as well as guests from the Organisation for Economic Cooperation and Development (OECD) 
and the World Economic Forum (WEF), for a discussion this week on shared emerging challenges that need 
closer international collaboration. 
 
ICO Fine: ICO fines Glasgow company for making half a million nuisance calls 

The Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) has fined Glasgow-based company DialADeal Scotland Ltd 
(DDSL) for making more than half a million nuisance marketing calls. 
 
News Article: Email company under fire over police data handover 

Encrypted-email company ProtonMail has faced criticism after handing over user details to the authorities. 
[Relates to Switzerland] 
 
News Article: Bosses turn to ‘tattleware’ to keep tabs on employees working from home 

The pandemic prompted a surge in the use of workplace surveillance programs – and they’re not going away 
any time soon 
[Relates to the USA] 
 

 

 

 
This eAlert is intended for staff, both within Digital Health and Care Wales and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

Digital Health and Care Wales is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views expressed 

within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have no control 

over availability of the linked pages.  

 

 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/news-and-events/news-and-blogs/2021/09/g7-data-protection-and-privacy-authorities-meeting-september-2021/
https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/news-and-events/news-and-blogs/2021/09/ico-fines-glasgow-company-for-making-half-a-million-nuisance-calls/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-58476983
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2021/sep/05/covid-coronavirus-work-home-office-surveillance
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